DRAFT
May 2001

Dear Ferkauf Graduate:

In December 2000, we celebrated the tenure of Dr. Morton Bortner, one of Ferkauf’s most distinguished professors.  Many of you joined us at his retirement party on the Jack and Pearl Resnick Campus.  It was at that time we announced that in gratitude for Dr. Bortner’s 35 years of service to Ferkauf and Yeshiva University, a scholarship fund would be established in his name.

Dr. Bortner joined the faculty at Ferkauf Graduate School in 1961 as an adjunct professor and began teaching full-time in 1965.  From 1975-90, he served as director of clinical training.  Dr. Bortner has been a senior professor at FGS since 1990.  He is a Fellow of the American Psychological Association and was also honored as a Kennedy Foundation Scholar by the Joseph P. Kennedy Foundation.  Dr. Bortner has taught and/or mentored nearly all of Ferkauf’s clinical psychology graduates during his tenure.

Dr. Bortner’s legacy is reflected in Ferkauf’s long-standing tradition of training clinicians and professionals in psychology.  With that in mind, please join your fellow alumni who have already shown their gratitude to Dr. Bortner and make a contribution to the Bortner Scholarship Fund. 

Your generosity will not only be meaningful to Dr. Bortner and all those who were fortunate to know him, but it will set an example for future Ferkauf alumni to follow.  Whether you are a donor to the Bortner Scholarship Fund or the Ferkauf Alumni Scholarship Fund, the monies raised will benefit only one thing… student scholarships.  Whether your gift is $50,000 or $25, the intent behind the gift is priceless.

Very truly yours,

Michael B. Seitz

Director of Alumni Affairs

P.S.  Please use the enclosed envelope to make your contribution to the Bortner Scholarship Fund, the Ferkauf Alumni Scholarship Fund, or to both funds.  

